
Self-Assessment Visit of BS-AF (Bachelor of Accounting & Finance): 

QEC Lahore Campus conducted Self-Assessment Visit of BS-AF program on 3rd December 
2020, Thursday. Dr. Nasir Malik, Associate Professor & Head of Finance and Business 
Economics Division, UCP, Lahore, was invited as external evaluator. Program team consists 
of two faculty members from FAST School of Management i.e. Mr. Aamer Allauddin, Assistant 
Professor & Coordinator BSAF Program (Internal AT member) and Mr. Umer Farooq, 
Lecturer (Internal AT member). Visit starts with opening meeting of external evaluator with 
BSAF coordinator, AT Team and QEC Team. Dr. Farrukh Idrees, Director QEC FAST also 
joined the event through video conferencing. Panel worked on SAR, afterwards 
infrastructure visit and meeting with faculty members was also part of the visit. Visit was 
concluded with exit meeting with HoD, FAST School of Management, AT Team and QEC 
Team. External evaluator presented the findings on the visit. At the end group photo was 
taken. 

 

 

 

Figure 1: Group Photo BS-AF SAR visit, with external, HoD FSM, AT Team and QEC Team.  

 


